## ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

2102 WEST ENCANTO BLVD. P.O. BOX 6638 PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85005-6638 (602) 223-2000

"Courteous Vigilance"

JANICE K. BREWER ROBERT C. HALLIDAY
Governor Director

May 10, 2010

George and Sherrie Seibert Insight Firearms Training Development PO Box 12293 Prescott, AZ 86304-2293

Dear George and Sherrie:

Enclosed you will find copies of numerous letters I have received regarding Insight Firearms Training Development and the firearms-safety instruction you have provided to citizens seeking to obtain an Arizona concealed weapons permit.

It is obvious by reading these letters that you are providing exceptional firearms-safety training to your students. Their testimonies consistently praise your dedication to firearms-safety training, the enthusiasm and passion you display while conducting the concealed weapons course and an overwhelming sense that all topics are relayed in a professional manner.

Thank you for the dedication and support you have shown to the concealed weapons permit program. It is a true pleasure to have instructors of your caliber involved in firearms-safety training, not only for the citizens, but for the State of Arizona.

Respectfully,

Donna J. Street, Acting Manager Licensing and Regulatory Bureau

Enclosure